Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important
reminders for the upcoming week.

Spring sports tryouts begin this week. Additional information is on our website and social media
pages. As a reminder, all students must have a current sports physical and concussion form on
file prior to being allowed to tryout. There are no exceptions to this rule.

We will complete a lockdown drill this coming Wednesday morning. This drill will help make
sure that students and teachers know what to do in the event of a crisis on campus.

We have two weeks left in the third quarter. Make sure to look in PowerSchool with your student
and talk with them about their progress.

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS.

Go Tigers!



